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21 October 2020 

 

 

Dear Families,  

 

We have organised School Photos for next Tuesday, October 27th 2020.   Only 

Individual shots will be taken. These shots will be combined to make a “Composite 

Style Photo” (head shots combined – please review attached flyer). 

 

If you have prepaid for your photos and accept this offer, then that’s fine, there is 

nothing more you need to do. If you have lost your photo envelope and accept this 

offer, please contact the school office.  

 

If you have prepaid for your photos, but want to change your order, then please email 

MSP admin.mrr@msp.com.au or contact Donna in our school office. 

 

Later in the year, we will take ‘casual style’ class group photos and email them to you 

for your use.  

 

Please do not hesitate to contact our office 5862 1804 if you require any further 

information.  

 

Regards, 

 

 

 

Paul Arnel 

 

Principal 

 

mailto:admin.mrr@msp.com.au


When students return to  
schools, school photos will 
change to a professional and  
effective composite style.

WHAT IS A  
COMPOSITE STYLE?
 
A Composite product is when students are photographed individually, with 
the group created digitally using a composite template.
 
This will eliminate the need for students to be grouped together in close 
contact with either themselves, teachers or MSP Photography employees.
 
Our priority is to ensure the safety and wellbeing of our schools and their 
students, our employees and the wider community.

WE’RE TAKING THE RIGHT PRECAUTIONS
TO MINIMISE THE SPREAD OF COVID-19

Social Distancing Procedures A Safer, Hassle-free PhotodayZero Contact Process

For more visit: www.msp.com.au/covid-19
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